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Thursday 7th November 2024 
Dear families,  
 
On Friday 15th November, children are invited to come to school dressed up in their 
spottiest outfits or in yellow to raise money for BBC’s Children in Need. 
 
Children can come dressed in colourful spots, items of yellow or Pudsey clothing and bring a 
£1 donation.  
Please do not feel as though you have to go out and buy anything special – spotty face paint 
or decorated old t-shirts work just as well.  
 
We will be selling spotty stickers for 50p a sheet next week from the office if you would like 
to purchase some to decorate clothing but we ask that stickers are not attached to 
children’s skin. 
 
Children in Need raise money to support children across the UK. You can find out more 
about the work they do here: https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/make-life-lighter/ 
 
There is an interesting interactive map you can use to see how Children in Need helps 
support children in our local area at the above link. 
 
We look forward to seeing the children dressed up and raising money for a very worthwhile 
cause. 
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Sarah Tai 
Headteacher  
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